Exhibit 20

Madeline Sutherland

From: Paul Herigstad <paul.herigstad@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 12:45 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Vutukuri Duplex

Dear city of Camas:
I live at 1250 NW Benton St. I am against the building of the duplex since it will take out 3 parking spaces on

Benton St. Already the street has limited parking since there is only parking on one side if the street. Also I can't
believe the city would approve a duplex built ok n a lot that takes up 95% of the lot.

Sincerely,

Paul Herigstad
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